
WAC 480-120-167  Company responsibility.  When a customer informs 
the commission that the customer has identified a problem with service 
or billing or other matters and the customer has been told by two or 
more companies that the problem is not the responding company's re-
sponsibility but another company's responsibility, commission staff 
will inform the companies. 

Once the commission has contacted the companies, the companies 
must confer with each other within three business days and determine 
which company will take the lead responsibility to resolve the custom-
er's problem. The company accepting lead responsibility must contact 
the commission and begin resolution of the problem on the first busi-
ness day following the three business days allotted by this subsection 
for a conference between the companies.

Companies must confer, allocate responsibility between the compa-
nies, and the company with lead responsibility must contact the com-
mission, as required by this section. After conferring, if the compa-
nies cannot resolve the matter and neither one will accept the lead, 
each company must contact the commission and report the status of the 
dispute within five days of the date commission staff contacted the 
companies. The report must contain detailed explanations of the compa-
ny's position.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 80.01.040 and 80.04.160. WSR 03-01-065 
(Docket No. UT-990146, General Order No. R-507), § 480-120-167, filed 
12/12/02, effective 7/1/03.]
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